
Ottawa, 4th May, 1914.

Sir,

The Department has received a letter on

behalf of Maggie Morris of Caughnawaga claiming a Lot

known as No. 378 of the Village of Caughnawaga, which

formerly belonged to the late Louis F. Jackson, who pur-

ported to dispose of this property in his last will and

testament.

The Department desires that you look into

the question of all claime respecting this porcel of land

and have the claimants produce any documents they may

have in support of their contention.

Your obedient servants.

to him

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Ernea, Esq..
Borenzo Letz

Asst. Indian Agent,

St. Constant,

April 12 May 1914, (R.G. 10, Volume 5515)
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